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TELEVISION ACADEMY ANNOUNCES 
NEWLY ELECTED GOVERNORS FOR REDEFINED 
EMERGING MEDIA PROGRAMMING PEER GROUP 
 
  
(LOS ANGELES — Dec. 20, 2022) — The Television Academy today announced the 
newly elected governors for the Emerging Media Programming Peer Group 
(replacing the Interactive Media Peer Group).  
 
Eric Shamlin, executive vice president, global head of entertainment at 
Media.Monks, will serve a two-year term; and Kevin Dreyfuss, senior vice 
president, digital content and gaming studio at AMC Networks, will serve a one-year 
term. 
 
In October, the Television Academy’s Board of Governors reorganized the 
Interactive Media Peer Group as the Emerging Media Programming Peer Group 
in order to reflect the significant changes in the television landscape since the 
inception of the former group more than 20 years ago. The reorganization of the 
Emerging Media Programming Peer Group is effective Jan. 1, 2023. Revised 
membership requirements for both active and associate membership are available 
on the Television Academy website. 
  
 
About the Television Academy 
The Television Academy strives to shape and advance the dynamic television 
landscape and advocate for the global television industry capturing the zeitgeist of 
a new generation of entertainment. Through its innovative programs, publications 
and events, the Academy and its Foundation endeavors to foster and empower the 
diverse community of storytellers fueling the medium while celebrating those who 
have excelled in the industry, recognizing their achievements through awards and 
accolades, including the coveted Primetime Emmy® Award. For more information, 
please visit TelevisionAcademy.com. 
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